
Mr. Frog Did Return
The scenic bicycle ride took place this passed weekend with
120 cyclists on the routes. Most of the riders setting a pace
that sure was faster than a Frog, and brought back this iconic
event after years of absence due to the pandemic.

Will the town of Murphys forget Mr. Frog Never, Never. The
ride will be back next year, be sure to sign up!

Thanks go out to our CARS member who faithfully looked out for
Mr. Frog’s Cyclist!

Mark, N6IV,Mike F. WA6ZTY, Mark P., N6ARP, Mike A.,N6AXQ: Dee
R., KM6ELF: Andy, NV6V; Eileen, KK6GIX; Dave L., K6DCL: Bob
K., KA9MDP: Walt K6WGY: Pascal K6PWG: Tom M., KJ6OVM; AE6LA:
Dave O., N6DAO;
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Dave and April, April was responsible for food and drink for
the riders. She operates Mountain Aloha Bike shop in Avery
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